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The Chosen Viewing
Redeemer will be showing The Chosen season 4 episodes 1 and 2 on
Saturday May 11 at 6:30 pm. This is a free showing allowed only to
churches. The showing will be in the Fellowship hall and popcorn and
drinks will be provided. You are welcome to bring your own comfy
chair. If you would like to catch up on the previous seasons, you can
watch them on the Chosen app, TheChosen.TV/en-us, Angel.com,
Angel studios app, and Amazon Prime. Contact Laurie Mayer or
Carrie Frank if you have questions. We look forward to seeing you
there.

Memorial Day
Memorial Day honors the U.S. military personnel who died while serving in
the United States Armed Forces.
Please help us honor your fallen service members on Sunday, May 26th by
submitting their name, rank, and branch of service here. All submissions
are due by May 12th. For questions please contact the church office at
(540) 898-4748 info@redeemerfxbg.org
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